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1. Introduction – Dioxins are environmental contaminants included in the group of persistent organic
compounds (POCs). Under this generic name, a whole series of organic compounds of similar structure
and common origin are grouped, such as dibenzofurans, polychlorodibenzofurans or
polychlorodibenzodioxins. They come from incineration processes carried out during the manufacture of
chlorinated compounds, such as PVC. They do not exist in nature, so living beings do not have adequate
methods to metabolize them, consequently they bioaccumulate, reaching all strata through the food chain.
In this work we present the use of functionalized hybrid nanoparticles with dopamine-perylene moieties
for their determination and capture in environmental samples. These nanomaterials have already shown to
have a great capacity to interact in water with aromatic polycyclic hydrocarbons, presenting high
constants of adsorption [1].

2. Experimental – Taking advantage of the experience gained in the group with its own hybrid material,
a study is carried out to capture different dioxin structures in different media, following the protocol
reported in the bibliography [1].

3. Results and Discussion – In addition to water, the interaction capacity of the hybrid material with the
analytes of interest in other media such as ethanol, propanol, etc. is also studied, thus testing the viability
of uptake of these compounds in non-aqueous media, in those that are more soluble. With these results, a
cleaning system could be proposed for contaminated strata, such as soil samples. Thus, there would be a
system with the solid sample, the extraction solvent and the magnetic material that would undergo
agitation. After a while, the hybrid dirty material could be separated from the contaminant by
magnetodecantation, and then the solid sample cleaned by filtration. The preliminary results show that the
hybrid material is able to interact with the dioxins proposed in the different media studied with good
adsorption currents.

4. Conclusions – capacity for interaction with different representatives of the group of pollutants known
as dioxins. These results can be applied to the design of systems for cleaning contaminated strata, in
addition to water purification.
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